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June 6, 2024 

Possible TTC Strike 

Message: 

Dear Child Care and BASP Colleagues, 

As you may be aware, the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) is currently in labour 

negotiations and workers could strike as early as 12:01 a.m. on Friday, June 7, 2024, which 

may impact TDSB operations. 

Should the TTC labour disruption result in a full strike on Friday, June 7, 2024, TDSB schools 

will remain open. Elementary schools will be observing the scheduled PA Day as planned and 

secondary schools will operate on a regular school day schedule. As such, all Child Care and 

BASPs may continue operations as usual. 

Should TTC labour disruption take place beyond June 7, 2024, more information will be 

shared as soon as possible over the weekend. Any updates that are provided over the 

weekend will be posted on the TDSB website www.tdsb.on.ca. 

For TTC labour updates, please visit the TTC website. 

We will continue to provide updates as we have more information. 

Regards, 

TDSB Child Care Services 

Sincerely,  

Child Care Services 

Toronto District School Board 

Tel: 416-394-7965 

ccs@tdsb.on.ca  

TDSB Early Years TDSB Child Care & BASP Resources  
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